





AUGUST 5 - 7,2016

## Greetings from the Honourable Michael Coteau Minister of Tourism, Culture and Sport

On behalf of the Government of Ontario, I am pleased to welcome you all to the 2<sup>nd</sup> Annual Scarborough Community Multicultural Festival.

Events like this celebrate our province's cultural mosaic and enrich Ontario's communities. They bring people of different backgrounds together and encourage an open exchange of perspectives and traditions.

With an educational and job fair, cultural pageant, marketplace, arts presentations, live performers and a citizenship ceremony, this festival is a testament to the vibrancy and dynamism of the Scarborough community.

I would like to thank the organizers, volunteers and sponsors who have worked so hard to ensure this year's event is a great success that will be enjoyed by all who attend.

Please accept my best wishes for an enjoyable and memorable festival.

Sincerely,

Michael Coteau

Minister